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PUBLIC MEETING 

RESCHEDULED  

 
The public meeting has been rescheduled to Tuesday 3/28/23 at 

7:00pm and will now be held in the Cafeteria of the Kennedy Middle 

School 
 

 

The Massachusetts Water Resources Authority is planning a project that will 

extend and rehabilitate its Section 101 water pipeline. The scope of this project 

includes work on Lexington Street from Totten Pond Road to the Lexington town 

line. Construction is anticipated to begin in Spring 2023 and will be complete by 

January 2025. 

 

In coordination with the City of Waltham, MWRA will be hosting a public 

meeting to provide detailed information about this project and potential impacts.  

 

DATE:   TUESDAY, MARCH 28, 2023 

 

LOCATION:  KENNEDY MIDDLE SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

   655 LEXINGTON STREET 

 

TIME:   7:00PM  

 

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact Sean 

Navin, MWRA Public Affairs at (617) 788-1112 or sean.navin@mwra.com. 
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